CIRCULAR



THE RETURNED AND SERVICES LEAGUE OF AUSTRALIA (NEW SOUTH WALES BRANCH)

ANZAC HOUSE, 245 CASTLEREAGH STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000

Telephone: (02) 9264 8188 Fax No: (02) 9264 8466

Email: admin@rslnsw.org.au

PATRON

HIS EXCELLENCY GENERAL THE HONOURABLE DAVID HURLEY AC DSC (Retd) GOVERNOR OF NEW SOUTH WALES

CIRCULAR NO: 26/17 FILE NO: JOB/3528 12th July, 2017

TO: ALL HONORARY SECRETARIES AND SECRETARIES OF RSL SUB-BRANCHES,

DISTRICT COUNCILS AND STATE COUNCILLORS

EXPIRY DATE: 31st December, 2017

CIRCULAR

Dear Sir/Madam,

STANDARDISED ID CARDS

The City of Campbelltown RSL sub-Branch has requested State Branch to look into developing a standardised ID card for sub-Branch Welfare Officers and other volunteers that require external checks as part of their duties. The card would potentially carry a members details and a photo as well as their Police check and/or 'Working With Children' unique identifiers. The sub-Branch would provide this information to State Branch and we would then produce the card at minimal cost to the sub-Branch.

The idea behind this activity is to provide a standardised and recognisable RSL card for members who interact with the community through their work at sub-Branch level e.g. visiting hospitals, nursing homes, etc.

In order to justify the set-up cost involved with this activity, State Branch would like to hear from sub-Branches who would be interested in utilising this service. If you are interested please contact us on admin@rslnsw.org.au or by post via ANZAC House.

Yours sincerely

Jeff O'Brien

ASSISTANT STATE SECRETARY